
Town of Amherst Maine 

Selectman Meeting 

February 25, 2019 6:00 PM | Meeting called to order by Westley Ellington 

In Attendance 

Greg Palman, Phil Deckers, Wes Ellington 

Approval of Warrant 

The warrant was reviewed and approved by Greg Palman, Phil Deckers, and Westley Ellington. 

Roads 

● Wes Ellington needs to write up bill to Great Pond for ⅓ of Road Salt Costs 

● The Select Board decided to mount electric speed sign on trailer instead of mounting it to pole. 

School 

● No new business 

Town Office 

● The Select Board discussed the need to digitalize the town records and files.   

o Discussed possible solutions such as outside contractors to perform this work. 

Correspondence 

● The Town received a letter from Emera Maine with a State Application to replace three poles within the 

town. 

● Wes Ellington will call Mark Gibson to gain more knowledge about the TRIO ACCESS to SQL 

conversion. 

● Wes Ellington will contact Karen Bridges this month to inquire about getting the ledger sheets each 

month. 

Other Business 

● Phil Deckers will meet with Wanda Libbey to discuss an abatement for Foster and McGlothlin for 

Town owned Property. 

● A Select Board meeting to deal with town foreclosures was held early in February.  All three Selectmen 

attended as well as the Treasurer and Tax Collector.  Lien letters will be sent early in the month of 

March 2019. 

● Meeting Adjourned at 7:06 PM. 

Next Meeting 
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